
 

GRADE 9 TIME CAPSULE 
DO NOT OPEN UNTIL JUNE 2028 

DUE: June 26, 2025 
 

What is it?-A time capsule! Each student currently in grade 9 who 
chooses to participate will write letters to their classmates and 
collect letters from friends and family. The time capsule will be 
“unearthed” for grad in June 2028, on the last day of classes. 
 

Who is participating?-All current Grade 9 students. 
 

What can go into the time capsule?-Letters and notes from parents, 
guardians, siblings, grandparents, aunts, uncles, cousins, nieces, 
nephews, friends, family friends, neighbours, coaches, teachers, and 

anybody that plays an important role in your child’s life 
● Photos and pictures 
● Any memorabilia, including drawings, art, poems, and creative writing done 

by the student (anything that showcases his or her current abilities) 
● Favourite sayings or mottos 
● A letter from students to themselves 

 

What should not go into the time capsule?-Anything bulky (nothing thicker than 
photographs; CDs could be included!) 
 

Final Tips-Feel free to place letters in envelopes, but please do not seal the 
envelope, as each letter will be skimmed to ensure that letters are not only 
directed to the correct student, but that there is no risk of bullying or negativity. 
This is not intended as an invasion of privacy, but rather to guarantee that each 
student has an overwhelmingly positive experience. 

NEW: If students bring letters for their OWN time capsule directly to their 
teacher, there will be no need to skim them, and envelopes may be sealed. 

● While we hope that students take the time to write and collect letters, we do 
not wish for the time capsule to distract them from their class work or 
studying for final exams.  

 

Where can letters be dropped off?-To the bin in your FIRST BLOCK CLASS or to THE 
OFFICE. 
 

Thank you for taking the time to consider this project. It is truly a unique 
experience for each student, and has become a tradition at École H.J. Cody School. 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the 
coordinator of the project, Kelsey Wilson, at kwilson@cesd73.ca.  Thank you again 
for your participation. 

mailto:kwilson@cesd73.ca

